Welcome to our final newsletter of 2018.

We have come to the end of another busy year at Clare PPN. We have uploaded a presentation to our website highlighting some of what we got up to so click here to find out more: http://clareppn.ie/wp-content/uploads/2018/12/Clare-Public-Participation-Network-work-presentation-2018.pdf

November saw us travel the length and breadth of the county delivering training, meeting groups and individuals, and strengthening relationships. The feedback was very positive so please keep an eye our for more training opportunities in the new year.

This month in addition to holding representative elections and a hugely engaging plenary meeting that will inform our work in 2019, we are preparing for an office move that will ensure dedicated community space for our member groups and representatives. We will advise you all when we are up and running in the new premises.

The staff would like to thank the Secretariat and representatives for giving so generously of their time, expertise and support throughout the year.

Our office is closed from Thursday, 20th December to Thursday, 3rd January





from the Secretariat

